
1800 Washington Boulevard | Baltimore, Maryland 21230 | 1-800-633-6101 410-537-3000 | TTY Users 1-800735-2258
https://mde.maryland.gov/

Maryland
Department of
the Environment

How to Provide Information to MDE

Cheverly Targeted Inspection Initiative

MDE’s Air and Radiation Administration (ARA) is working in partnership with the Town of  
Cheverly and the University of Maryland’s Center for Community Engagement, Environmental 
Justice, and Health (CEEJH) to implement a local air monitoring program in the Cheverly area 
using low-cost sensors to look at community scale air quality. Link to the Cheverly area project:  
https://sites.google.com/site/cheverlygreenplan/the-air-we-breathe.  

Over the next few months, as part of this partnership, ARA is undertaking an enhanced and 
targeted inspection campaign at permitted emission sources and general observations at other 
sources, such as locations where diesel trucks or buses idle for long periods. Overall, emissions 
from these sources have the potential to influence air quality in the Cheverly area. Input from 
the public with respect to the operation of these sources or their emissions is welcome. There 
are a number of ways to provide your input.  

MDE’s Targeted Inspection Initiative:
https://mde.maryland.gov/programs/Air/AirQualityCompliance/Pages/
CheverlyTargetedInspectionInitiative.aspx

Contact us by phone: 
(410) 537-3215, or toll-free in Maryland (800) 633-6101 ext. 3215

Direct email inquiries to MDE’s Webmaster: 
mde.webmaster@maryland.gov
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